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Smyth, Liz

From: Stephen Barnes <sbarnes@dalradian.com>
Sent: 31 May 2016 09:42
To: Breslin, Gerard
Cc: Shane Feehan
Subject: RE: Water Quality Exceedance Advisory email Dalradian Gold
Attachments: 16-5744 Report 2nd March.pdf; 16-7267 Report 6th April.pdf; 16-8520 Report v2 

4th May.pdf

Hi Gerard 
 
Further to our conversation I have now attached discharge consent data for March/April/May 2016. 
Total zinc concentrations in these data, at the discharge point (DCS2), has varied between <3 µg/l and 19 µg/l – so 
well below the limit (33.8 µg/l). 
 
The consent report for this last quarter will be written up in June and sent out as normal in several weeks time. 
 
If you can pass us all of your total zinc information I can look at the data set in its entirety.  Let me know if you need 
anything further 
 
Thank you  
 
Stephen 
 

From: Breslin, Gerard [mailto:Gerard.Breslin@daera-ni.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 May 2016 15:15 
To: Stephen Barnes <sbarnes@dalradian.com> 
Cc: Shane Feehan <sfeehan@dalradian.com>; Annesley, Stephen <Stephen.Annesley@daera-ni.gov.uk>; McCracken, 
Sam <Sam.McCracken@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Turner, Denise <Denise.Turner@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Turner, Gavin 
<Gavin.Turner@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Holland, Lisa <Lisa.Holland@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Coey, Richard 
<Richard.Coey@daera-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: Water Quality Exceedance Advisory email Dalradian Gold 
 
File TC 40/12 
Consent Number 068/12/2 
 
Hi Stephen, 
  Just to inform you that a water quality sample was taken from your premises on 16 March 2016. 
The zinc parameter was found to be 42ug/l which is in excess of the Departments limit of 33.8ug/l. 
 
I would be grateful if you could please look into this matter 
 
Best Regards 
Gerard Breslin 
 
Water Management Unit 
Lisburn 
 
 
 
 


